
 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  
FEBRUARY 4, 2019 

 
PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING CONSTRUCTION  

 
The abatement & demolition activities were slowed down due to the 
weather conditions last week.  The house at 893 St. Clair did have the 
necessary abatement completed. The demolition contractor is currently 
mobilizing to begin the demolition of the 893 St. Clair property and will 
move to demo the Alger’s building soon after the abatement has been 
completed there.  The demo process is anticipated to take approximately 
two weeks.  Construction is currently scheduled to start in March.  The City 
of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize in advance for any inconvenience 
related to the construction and hopes to complete the project in a timely 
manner.   If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me or the contractor at the following: 
 
 
 
City of Grosse Pointe:  Pete Randazzo       (313) 417-1181 
Prandazzo@grossepointecity.org 
 
DeMaria Sr. Superintendent:  Ken Kersanty             (313) 831-1990 
Kenk@demariabuild.com 
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